ROGERS ELEMENTARY PTA MEETING MINUTES
January 6, 2015
Call to Order – Presidents Amy Pochron and Kim Short
Meeting called to order at 7:01pm
Approval of minutes
· Motion made by Mary Coughlin, seconded by Salena Boundy.  Minutes approved.
Welcome
Treasurers Report, Denise Clark:
· Will have $6,000 to carry over for next year
· Treasurer needed for next year.  PTA cannot run without a Treasurer.
President’s Report, Amy Pochron and Kim Short
· Craft Night and Book Fair went well. 
· Upcoming:  PJ Day, Off to the Races, Founders Day, Euchre Night and Dad’s Club meeting.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Principal Report, Mary Coughlin
· The shed was slightly above budget.  $1,300 budgeted, actual cost was $1,389.18.
· The yearbook submissions are in, voting will begin
· District is in the process of looking at an upcoming bond project
· Upcoming in January:  PJ Day, Kindergarten Information Night, Skate Party, Science Fair, No school on January 19, January 23 is the end of the marking period and semester.  
· Report Cards will be posted on February 3
Membership Report,  Salena Boundy
· Currently have 284 members
Public Relations Report, Tracy Hennessey
· No Report
Council Delegate, Jodi Miller
· Founders Day is coming up.  A teacher, PTA member and Support person from each school are nominated and recognized at a banquet.
Secretary, Tracy Hennessey
· No Report


Teacher’s Report, Terri Lubanski
· No Report
Legislative Report, Jen Blake reporting for Roger Blake
· Legislature may vote on additional school funding.
Committee Reports:
· Box tops - $1,149 collected.  Mrs. Harris class collected the most.
· Dine Out – January 21 at Uncle Andy’s.  Made $53 from the last Dine Out at Bagger Daves.
· Book Fair raised $5800 in scholastic dollars
· Fundraising ideas:  Donuts with Dads, Muffins with Moms, Movie Night, Parent Night Out
New Business:
· PTA will buy a horse and a gift for Off to the Races.  Go Bond Go is PTA horse name.  See Andrea Halas for more information and to purchase tickets.
· Thinking of putting bagel sales on pause for the winter months, January and February.
Meeting adjourned at 7:53pm

Minutes submitted by Tracy Hennessey
	
